
Children are settled in their new classes and learning new routines and 

procedures. We’ve seen some excellent learning so far. Keep up the good work. 

Robin 
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Absence & Attendance 
Last week we did really badly on account that some of the 

children were still away for the summer holidays. BUT we 

bounced back and got 97.28% for the week which is 

AMAZING. I am thinking of some big prize ideas for the end of 

term in December and some smaller one for the end of this half 

term to keep morale up for the kids. 
Without any further ado.. 

 

WELL DONE TO BEETLES 100% 

WELL DONE TO BATS 100% SECOND WEEK IN 

A ROW!  
Well done to almost all classes for achieving over 95%!! Lets 

keep this up for week 3! 

School improvement Plan 
We will be publishing the SIP shortly.  This is 

culmination of information from our parent, staff and 

pupil questionnaires, data analysis, national and local 

initiatives as well as most importantly, where we want 

our school to be going: you will have noted the SIP 

posters outlining our objectives for the year already on 

display.  

Meet The Teacher & Welcome Meeting 
Good to have such a strong turn out for the meet the teacher 

events so far. These conclude next week on Monday 16th 

September for Y4and Y3 and Tuesday 17th September for Y5. 

This is important as we are able to share key 

dates and procedures about your child’s year 

group. If you missed these, they are on the 

website.   

EYFS – Monday 23rd September  at 3pm 

Stars of the week 

Primrose Promises 
We have launched our new school rules                          

- Primrose Promises - with the children. They 

were devised last year with Laura and School 

Council. Please reinforce them with your 

children.  

 

Year Group Letters 

If you missed the correspondence 

from your class teachers, these are 

all on the website.  
http://www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk/school-

information/letters-home/  

Use your growth mindset 

Include others 

Be respectful 

Take responsibility 

Look after our environment 

Primrose Promises 
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PE Kit Shop Opening Times:  

Tues-Fri: 8:45—9:30am 

Weds & Thurs: 3:00—3:45pm 

Order forms can be found in the office. Please make sure 

you bring the correct CASH when paying for the kit. 

Contact Details  

If your address, telephone number, email address or 

collection arrangements for your child have changed, please 

let the office know. We’ve spotted a couple of inactive 

mobile numbers on our text site which means if we needed 

to contact parents in an emergency, we do not have an up to 

date working number.    

Key Dates for Autumn Term 
Mon 16th Sept      Ladybirds Group 3 Start 

                                 8:45 Y3 & Y4 Meet the Teacher 

   Tadpoles Group 5 Start 

Tues 17th Sept      8:45 Meet the Teacher 

                                 Froglets Group 3 Start 

   Tadpoles Group 6 Start 

Weds 18th Sept   Ladybirds Group 4 Start 

   Tadpoles Group 7 Start 

Thurs 19th Sept   Froglets Group 4 Start 

   Tadpoles Group 8 Start 

Mon 23rd Sept      Froglets Group 5 Start 

Weds 3rd Oct       Y5 Mill Trip 

Mon 7th Oct         Y3 to CLC 

Mon 14th Oct        RE Day 

Thurs 17th Oct      Open Afternoon 

Easyfundraising.org.uk= 

As you know we are really keen to get our very own floating 

classroom. Every penny helps and with this in mind please check 

out the website https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/primhill/ 

The school makes money simply by you shopping at no extra cost 

to you. We need as many supporters as possible so tell your 

friends and family.  

Let us see if we can be the most profitable school! 

Future Key Dates 

21-25th Oct  Half Term 

Mon 28th Oct  INSET DAY 

Wed 27th Nov  Parent Consultations Meeting   

EYFS Closed  and Y1 – 6 close at 1pm 

Thurs 19th Dec   Last Day of Autumn Term 

Mon 6th Jan   INSET DAY 

Tues 7th Jan           First Day Spring Term 

Mon 17th to Fri 21st Feb  Half Term 

Fri 3rd April           Last Day of Spring Term 

Mon 20th April   INSET DAY 

Tues 21st April   First Day of Summer Term 

Fri 8th May   MAY DAY 

Mon 25th to Fri 29th May Half Term 

Mon 1st June    INSET DAY 
Tues 21st July    Last Day of Summer Term 

School Lunches Trips and Nursery Fees 
Payment App 
As mentioned in the previous newsletter, SCOPAY has 

come out with an app to help you keep up to date with 

lunch/trip/nursery payments. It is a really useful app and I 

encourage parents who pay for lunches to download it. You 

can set yourself alerts to remind you when 

your balance is below your set amount. 

If you need any help with the app then 

please see Lyra in the office. 

Clubs Sign-Up 
The clubs signing-up, 

Schoolsbuddy link,  

is now open and will Close on Tuesday 

17th September at 12pm.  
Please note, due to the temporary building work we have  

limited space and there are only few clubs running this 

term. Unfortunately it is not possible to accommodate 

everyone! 
 

School clubs will commerce on the week beginning 

Monday 23rd September! 
 
 

For outside club providers we have emailed you the 

links, leaflets or other information and you need to 

contact them separately. 

PE News 

It’s been a great week in PE, it’s so nice to see 

everyone come into the new year with their PE 

kits. Please remember to name your child’s clothing. 

In other news, the following children have been nominated 

for Sport Captain this year: 

Thanks, PE team 

The Mill Trip Residential  

Wednesday 2nd Oct— Friday 4th Oct. 

The children are very excited for the upcoming 

residential trip to The Mill! We will be going into further 

details at the Meet the Teacher event on the 17th 

September so we hope to see you there!  

Please remember to continue payments for the trip, 

there are 13 school days left until the trip and we are 

sorry to say that if the trip is not paid in full then 

your child will not be able to go and you will lose 

your deposit. If you’d like to know how much you have 

left to pay, please see the ladies in the office. Thanks! 

Raphael - Kestrels 

Edward - Kestrels 

Olta - Kestrels 

Driola - Kestrels  

Mikey- Herons 

Aya - Herons 

Elsa - Herons 

Rawan - Herons 

Pop up coffee 
Monday's pop up cafe and Fridays snack 

shack will be back from Monday 23rd of 

September. See you all then.  
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